BISHOP CHALLONER CATHOLIC COLLEGE

March 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

School Fund

In September, we requested that families contribute £20.00, twice a year, to School Fund.
Thank you to all those who have already donated funds.

As we are looking for your support, we would ask that if you have not yet made a contribution that you now consider
doing so.

It is appreciated that families feel the financial stress of austerity as much as the school. This may mean that some
families would like to give to School Fund but are not in a position to do so. The school does not wish to pressurise
anyone.

Our School Fund will open again on Friday 1 March when we will request the second payment.

Please assist if you can but we fully understand if this is not possible.

Yours sincerely
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Mr McEvoy
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